Airport Commission
May 10, 2017
9:00 a.m.

The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Bill Welter
presiding. Members present were: Keith Harlan, Dr. Carrol Trewet, and Mark Smith.
Absent: Mike Henningsen. Also present was City Council Member Linda Hartkopf, Tim
Teig, John Lund, and Barry Reid.

Harlan moved, Smith seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes of
the April 12, 2017 meeting as presented. Passed.

Harlan moved, Trewet seconded, to approve the bills totaling $3,552.50. Passed.

Tim Teig of Snyder & Associates talked about the Capital Improvement Program
(CIP).

Trewet moved, Harlan seconded to approve the CIP. Passed.

Barry Reid discussed drag racing at the airport.

Trewet moved, Smith seconded to allow drag racing at the airport. Passed.

The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, June 14, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. at the Airport.

Smith moved, Harlan seconded, to adjourn at 9:15 a.m. Passed.

Chairman
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